
     

   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Stormont House School Matters 
Our vision 

Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 

Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 
Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 

Twitter: 
Week ending 16/12/21 

Stormont Christmas Market 
The Christmas Market organsed and run by our Yr 12 students was a huge success on Tuesday. 
The students worked hard to create Christmas cards, cookies, tree decorations and colouring 
books to sell at the market. Many of the products were so popular they had sold out before the 
end of the market. Students were even taking orders after the Market had closed! Over £300 
was raised and will help fund further Yr 12 projects. A proportioon of the profit will also go to 
charity. Well done Yr 12! 
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What a fun time we had!!!!! On Wednesday staff and students put on their Christmas jumpers 
and sat down to a wonderful traditional Christmas lunch prepared by our Chef Educator, Charlie, 
and his wonderful team. The diners enjoyed festive songs while they ate their meal and enjoyed 
an afternoon of festive fun.  

 

Christmas Lunch 

 



 
 

Staggered start to the new term 
January 2022 

Donation from The New 
Testament Church of Clapton 
On Wednesday two Yr 12 students and the 
School Business Manager, Ms Carpenter,  

visited The New Testament Church of Clapton 
to collect a donation of £600 the church have 

made to Stormont House. 
Thank you for welcoming us on Wednesday 

and for the very generous donation, we were 
completely overwhelmed by your generous 

donation. This will help very much in covering 
some of the costs of hosting Christmas dinner, 

Christmas gifts for the students and the 
Christmas reward outings we had last week. 

 

Thank you to CO.VUE IT 
Services for their kind donation 

of two Christmas trees   
 

 
 
 

 

       


